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Holiday greetings
Dean of the Faculty of Energy Supply of Agriculture and Water Resources A. Isakov, Deputy Dean for Youth
Affairs O. Khabibullaev, Deputy Deans for Academic Affairs A. Botirov and O. Machanov congratulated all
women and girls  on the upcoming International  Women's Day on March 8.  The dean of  the faculty
delivered a congratulatory message from the rector of the institute to women and girls.

Happy holiday, dear and respected women! We wish you all the best, good health and creative success.
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